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Week commencing:  20th January 2020                   Calendar:  Week B 
 

Dates Forthcoming Events 

Monday 20th January Parent Council meeting 

Tuesday 21st January  

Wednesday 22nd January  

Thursday 23rd January  

Friday 24th January Year 8 reports sent home 

 
School Clubs & Activities – Fulford School run over 50 extra-curricular activities each week. Please see 
www.fulford.york.sch.uk for further information. 
 
 

Message from the Head Teacher 
 
Thank you for the feedback from last week’s Parent/Carer notes. We have altered the backing to the text 
so hopefully this will be easier to read. 
 
The reward assemblies led by Mr Harris brought much excitement to the year groups. He was able to share 
with pupils the intention to run an end of year rewards trip. Pupils will be able to have an input into where this 
should be. Last half term an amazing 100 000 positive points were received by pupils. That is a phenomenal 
amount of really positive behaviours being recognised. To help this feel more concrete to pupils and  
parent/carers we have introduced a certificate using the following thresholds: 
 
50 points = Bronze    100 points = Silver   200 points = Gold 
            
300 points = Platinum          400 points=Diamond 
 
We also celebrated excellent behaviour, excellent attendance and our HEART core values. Qualifying pupils  
were entered into separate draws for an Amazon voucher. Our reward assemblies will be a regular half termly  
feature of the school. 
 
Five Year 12 pupils have stood for the positions of Head Student. They have each written a letter of application  
and have presented their vision for the role to their fellow pupils in assemblies. Pupils have listened attentively  
and will be voting for their preferred candidate during tutor time. I will inform you who has won the election  
in next week’s Parent/Carer notes.  
 
Our Year 10 Drama class travelled to London early on Wednesday morning to see Matilda at The Cambridge  
Theatre, a great day was had by all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Steve Lewis 
Head Teacher 
 

http://www.fulford.york.sch.uk/

